BEFORE THE WATER RESOURCES DIRECTOR OF OREGON
WASCO COUNTY

ORDER REJECTING TRANSFER APPLICATION 6825

On February 15, 1994, Transfer Application 6825 and application
map were returned for correction. The corrected application and
map were requested to be returned within ninety days. On July 7,
1994, staff received a telephone call from the applicant
requesting additional time. An additional ninety days were
allowed for return of the corrected application and map. On
October 12, 1994, a reminder was sent to the applicant. The
reminder contained a notice that if we do not receive the
application and map within sixty days, we may reject the transfer
application without further notice.

The transfer application and map were not returned within the
prescribed time. Nor has the applicant, or his certified Water
Right Examiner, contacted the Department again. The transfer
application may be rejected.

Transfer Application 6825 is REJECTED and of no further force or
effect. Any unearned fees will be refunded.

WITNESS the signature of the Water Resources Director,

affixed DEC 2 0 1994 .
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A. REED MARBUT
Jh/ Martha O. Pagel, Director
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